URGENT: Will You Help Us Change MN Law?
There is only ONE WEEK left for the legislature to pass the #DrinkLocalMN bill into law (learn more about the bill here)! One of the most important things you can do TODAY is to help us push the legislature to pass this bill!

>>Send an email or phone call <<

Here's how things would change at [your business name] if this bill passes: [adjust the below as needed for your business]
· Increases your ability to get our [beer, wine, cider, cocktails, etc.] in a way that makes sense for you
· Allows us to invest in new equipment, new employees, and new markets
· Helps us generate more revenue for the state and our local community

This law is extremely important to the future of [your business name]. It's no secret that this year has been devastating for MN's [your business type: brewery, bar, etc.]. We need this bill to pass if our industry is going to recover and thrive in the future. 

Please take a few minutes to tell your senators and representatives that you need them to VOTE YES on the #DrinkLocalMN bill. Every email and phone call helps; you can even send a message every day until May 17!

Get an email/phone script and the contact information for your legislators at bit.ly/DrinkLocalMN


